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Classroom News 
 Today we celebrated earning 100 gold  
          coins for the fourteenth time this year!  Our  
         goal was 15 celebrations for the year so we  
         are going to far exceed that.  Great job, boys 
          and girls!  We swapped activity rooms and 
went to the blue wing to play.  What fun to have all 
new things to play with!  The puppet theater and 
housekeeping areas were really popular.  Thank 
you for your support as we continue to work on 
our listening skills and waiting to talk until being 
called on.  This is such a fun and chatty group and 
we are really focusing on listening the first time, 
not talking when the teacher is talking, using a level 
1 voice when it’s acceptable to talk, and 
transitioning from one space to the next without 
talking to all of our friends on the way.  When we 
waste learning time because we aren’t all helping 
to clean up or we aren’t at level 0 we lose recess 
minutes and that’s a real bummer.  No one wants 
that!  We never miss a lot of recess, but seeing the 
other classes go out and being two minutes late 
can make a big impact. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Birthdays 

Raelyn 
February 12 
 
 
 Literacy Tips:  Read the little books with your child many times!  I am sending home 

more ideas for you to keep in your child’s reading bag or a safe place at home.  Keep 
that excitement going as your little reader grows as a reader! 

Contact Information: 
Ms. Heather Hurley 
hurleyheather@mhasd.k12.wius  
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Camp Update 
We started new camp 
groups this week! There 
were some moves to 
different teachers based 
on skills the children 
needed practice with.  
Some of the things we are 
working on are identifying 
numbers to 100, adding and 
subtracting, reading cvc 
words, identifying sight 
words, writing sentences 
with finger spaces, 
graphing, and responding 
to a story to show 
comprehension. Ask your 
child what he/she has been 
working on! 

PTO News 
Our PTO is very excited 
about our upcoming Bunny 
Hop and Silent Auction on 
Wednesday, March 
11th.  Please consider 
donating something for our 
silent auction.  Suggested 
items are family game 
night, date night, spa, 
coffee, toys, crafts, 
etc.  Items can be 
delivered to your child's 
teacher by February 
27th.  Thank you so much 
for your help! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


